
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

A perfect example of 'entitled' community being completely clueless about development and 
good architecture. The proposal looks great and is proposed top put 74 room critical worker 
housing on a busy road under a 14 storey tower.
We all want our teachers, police officers, nursers and firefighters to live in local suburbs, yet 
the moment we see a proposal next to our houses we scream over-development and greedy 
developers. No-one wants to live next to school or hospital, yet it is critical, subsidised housing 
is no different. 
The fact that this proposal was unanimously approved by the planning panel, despite all the 
'outrage' by the local minority speaks volumes of how outspoken really care only about 
themselves and the value of their properties, without any consideration of a real community 
benefit. 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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